CITY of CALABASAS

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Environmental
Commission of the City of Calabasas, California, scheduled for Tuesday, May 2,
2023 has been cancelled. The next scheduled special meeting for the
Environmental Commission will be posted on the City website for a later date to be

determined.

Tatiana Holden, P.E.
Deputy Public Works Director




